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Comments: We have been camping at Holland Lake campground for many years.  It is one of the few places that

you can go and have a quit weekend.  This expansion will totally ruin this.  Not to say that this will effect the

environment.  With this expansion there will have to be additional need for sewage to go.  I don't believe it will

create locale jobs.  The owner of the lodge now only hires out of state chefs.  He also has made it so only

registered guests can be on the property.  Nobody can eat in the restaurant.  We have been asked to leave more

then once.  It will only be an exclusive resort.  We have enough of these already.  PAW's UP is one, Triple Creek

is another.  Being from MT I cannot afford any of these resorts and the owner of Holland Lake is trying to do the

same thing.  Please do not let this pass.  Please keep this a wonderful quit place for people to go.


